





OUR AIM SANTA'S SACK APPEAL

FULFILLING SPECIAL WISHES THIS FESTIVE SEASON

Dear Supporter,

Thank you for considering our Santa's Sack appeal which is to raise funds to grant special requests this festive season.

We have our ongoing work to provide much needed funds for individuals and families who have been affected by illness or disability but at this special time of year we are hoping to reach a wider range of beneficiaries by funding small projects and contributing to larger ones which are outside of our day to day granting. At this time of year when thoughts of family and friends are uppermost in everyone's mind, a general feeling of goodwill is in the air and people are exchanging gifts, we are asking if you can include us on your list and make one extra gift of a donation to our appeal. This will benefit a lot of people who are affected by illness or disability and spread that feeling of Christmas warmth and goodwill that much further and bring some Christmas cheer into their lives.

Please give whatever you feel that you can spare and help us to make it a bumper sack of festive joy for many more individuals and families who are in need.

Thank you for your time and kind interest.

Best Wishes for the Festive Season and wishing you a prosperous New Year,

Helen Proctor - Trustee

Head Office Address: Suite 604 Britannia House, 1-11 Glenthorne Road, London W6 0LH.

Telephone: 0208 7482382/3608 Fax: 0207 9986735

Email: info@ouraimappeals.org.uk Website: www.ouraimappeals.org.uk













OUR AIM SANTA'S SACK APPEAL RECEIPT CHARITY REG NO: 1136039

| NAME: | COMPANY: |
|-------------|----------|
| | |
| DONATION: £ | DATE: |

PLEASE MAKE YOUR CHEQUE PAYABLE TO: OUR AIM SANTA'S SACK APPEAL



Jeanette Bridle, Play Specialist, Ward 11 Royal Orthopaedic Hospital, Birmingham B31 2AP

We would really appreciate being considered for your appeal. We require funds for furnishings and equipment for our ward 11 project playroom. Once again thank you for your help and support with your previous donations.

Sam Broderick, Fundraiser, The Sick Childrens Trust, Willow Place, London SW1P 1JH

Thank you for getting in touch and thank you for considering our Christmas Wish again this year. Please could you help us to buy a new fridge for Acorn House's kitchen. The kitchen at Acorns House is used by hundreds of families every year to share a meal and to spend a little time away from the wards interacting with other families. This facility enables them to prepare their own cheap, nutritious meals rather than relying on hospital canteen food or takeaways. Your donors will be contributing to the support of families with very sick children.

James Grant, Royal Hospital for Sick Children, Glasgow G3 8SJ

With the grant from the Christmas appeal we would continue to buy tickets for the Science Centre based in Glasgow. This is located near to the Hospital and provides families with a much needed break from Hospital 'life'. The families who were given tickets with the money you provided last year all expressed their appreciation. They are able to spend time out of the Hospital as a family and have a lovely social experience.

Adama Otter, CLIC Sargent Social Worker, Nottingham Childrens Hospital NG7 2UH

Thank you for your kind invitation to be considered for the Christmas appeal. I would like to be part of the appeal. I would like the funds for crafts materials/kits (sewing, knitting, art etc) and card making, that can go to individuals that they can make and take away. To be used in the once a month youth groups we coordinate and on the wards during our one to one with patients. We have a lot of patients who are ward bound and so find it very useful to have something to do and distract them.

Ann McKinnon, Hospital Play Specialist, Medway Maritime Hospital ME7 5NY

We are beginning to plan our Christmas activities on the Childrens ward and to help us to ensure the children have a happy Christmas on the ward we are hoping to give them Christmas presents. We are looking to give toys and gifts for various ages (0-16 years) and also to purchase items that could be raffled to raise funds for the Childrens ward. Your help would be most appreciated.













THANK-YOU FOR YOUR KIND INTEREST AND SUPPORT FOR THOSE IN NEED